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My grandma always tells me how she used to go to the swimming pool or to the river with her 

children. They took their food and made a big picnic, they carried beach chairs like that one in the 

photo and the common little fridge, and lots and lots of food. My mom has lots of beautiful 

memories of that age, she enjoyed going to the trip singing the song “Nos vamos de excursión” in 

Spanish and having such a good time with her siblings swimming, she told me that many people 

enjoyed their summers that way.

The summers in Spain were enjoyed like this, but they also did a lot of other activities. Spain is a 

Mediterranean country, which means that summer was very hot here and that almost everyone 

loved it. Our families would go to the beach, enjoy their time with their friends and family. They 

would also sit in a table in the shade and play the spanish cards, which was a lot of fun. Ice cream 

was eaten almost every day as dessert, markets would be held on weekends mostly, families would 

read the daily news on printed newspapers, and everyone would enjoy their days.


